
 
 

 

 
 
 

BOIL WATER NOTICE 
 
 

The Town of Bedford would like to inform citizens that we are still waiting for analysis 
results from a certified laboratory before being able to lift this notice. 
 
Do not use tap water without bringing it to a rolling boil for at least one minute or use 
bottled water. 
 
A purge on the temporary aqueduct network located in the Pins sector was carried out this 
morning in order to flush the problematic water pipes and improve water quality. Following 
this purge, other water samples were taken. 
 
The situation is monitored very closely on a daily basis and the boil water advisory may 
be lifted as soon as several analyzes taken by a certified laboratory confirm that the water 
is drinkable and meets the quality standards in force. 
 
In order to meet the needs of residents, the drinking water made available to citizens will 
now be offered at the Town of Bedford's drinking water reservoir, located at 50, Marziali 
Street. We invite you to bring your containers. 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this operation and thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
 
Given in Bedford this, October 4, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Joyal 
General manager 


